January 28, 1999

Mayor Chris Holden

City of Pasadena

100 N. Garfield Avenue, #237
Pasadena, CA 91109

Dear Mayor Holden:

I would like to thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve on
the Northwest Commission. | enjoyed my experience serving on the
Commission with a fine group of fellow Commissioners.

Unfortunately, due to my evening teaching obligations, | can longer
serve on the Commission. Please except this correspondence as my
official resignation from the Commission. If my teaching obligations
change and allows me to serve on the Commission, depending on if there
is a vacancy, | willinform you of my availability.

Once again, thank you for giving me the opportunity and | look
forward to the possibility of working with a fine group of Pasadena
residents again.

Respectfully,
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EUGENE BROOKS

cc: Denise Bentley, Northwest Commission Chair
Northwest Commission
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